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THIS IS EXHIBIT "G" 

REFERRED TO IN THE AFFIDAVIT OF 

JANE MUSTAC 

SWORN BEFORE ME THIS 24TH DAY 

OF JULY, 2020. 
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From: Krystal Kalbol <KKalbol@countyofessex.ca> 

Sent time: 09-27-2019 09:46:04 AM 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Brian, 

Brian Lennie <BLennie@uniongas.com> 

Steven Jelich <SJelich@uniongas.com>; Rob Marson <RMarson@uniongas.com>; James Whittaker <jWhittaker@uniongas.com>; Tami Showers 
<TLShowers@uniongas.com>; Jane Mustac <JMustac@countyofessex.ca> 

RE: Follow-up: May 15 Enbridge Gas presentation to County of Essex Council 

Further to our discussion yesterday, Jane and I are available on Thursday October 3 at 9 am for a meeting to discuss the Windsor 
Line Project. If this date doesn't work let me know. 

In addition and in discussion with Mark Murray, the County had a site meeting with your team on August 13 (with the Town of 
Lakeshore) and reviewed the initial proposed running line within the County right of way. It was identified at the meeting that 
the proposed running line was not a preferred location based on proximity to the edge of roadway. As a result of that meeting, 
the pipeline was requested to be relocated closer to the property line. The County was awaiting updated drawings on the new 
proposed running line for review. It would be advantageous to receive these in advance of the meeting. 

Let me know if October 3 works for your team. 

Thanks, 

From: Brian Lennie [mailto:BLennie@uniongas.com] 
Sent: September 26, 2019 1:54 PM 
To: Krystal Kalbol <KKalbol@countyofessex.ca> 
Cc: Steven Jelich <SJelich@uniongas.com>; Rob Marson <RMarson@uniongas.com>; James Whittaker 
<jWhittaker@uniongas.com>; Tami Showers <TLShowers@uniongas.com> 
Subject: RE: Follow-up: May 15 Enbridge Gas presentation to County of Essex Council 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Krystal, 

As a follow-up to your email to Mark Murray on September 18, we'd like to request the opportunity to meet in person at the 
County offices with you, Jane Mustac and Rob Maisonville to address both the questions raised. Attending would be Steven 
Jelich (Director, Southwest Region Operations), Rob Marson (Project Manager for the Windsor Line Replacement), James 
Whittaker (Manager, Regional Construction for Southwestern Ontario) and myself. 

If you can please let me know a few times and dates in the next 2-3 weeks, we can confirm one that works. 

Thanks, 
Brian 

Brian Lennie 
Senior Advisor, Municipal Affairs & Stakeholder Relations - Ontario South/West 

ENBRIDGE GAS INC. 
TEL: 519-436-4600 ext. 52331231 CELL: 226-229-26921 brian.lennie@enbridge.com 
NEW ADDRESS: 50 Keil Drive North, Chatham, ON N7M5M1 

en bridge.com 
Safety. Integrity. Respect. 

This email communication and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential and or proprietary information and is 
provided for the use of the intended recipient only. Any review, retransmission or dissemination of this information by anyone 
other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you receive this email in error, please contact the sender and delete this 
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communication and any copies immediately. Thank you. 


